
Hello Eagle Families,
Happy October!  

We’re glad to be welcoming the Fall season and hopefully some
cooler weather!  Included in this months newsletter you will find
information on some major events that we have coming up, to
include our annual Ooky Spooky Night.  Different this year is that
Ooky Spooky is on a Saturday!  We hope to see you there.  

Fall Picture Day is this month, please see the flier in this
newsletter on page two for picture information from the front
office.   

Sincerely, 
Heather Marshall
Principal

MARK YOUR CALENDAR
-10/7:  Fall Picture Day

-10/17:  4th Grade Rafting Field Trip

-10/11:  Ooky Spooky, 3:00 p.m.-6:00 p.m.

-10/1:  Minimum Day

-10/8:  Minimum Day

-10/10:  Minimum Day

-10/22:  Minimum Day
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PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGEPRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE

Please click here to join our
school's facebook page.

Olivehurst Elementary
Facebook page

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100094567156065
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100094567156065


Picture Day is Coming To Your School! 

Olivehurst Elementary Oct. 7th, 2025 

Schedule haircuts 7-10 days prior to picture day!

Wear simple clothing. Solid shirts or small patterns, along 
with sleeves, photograph best. A simple collared shirt is a 

timeless classic. 

Avoid logos and text on clothing. Graphics or wording may 
not photograph completely and can become partially cropped 
out of your picture. 

Picture day information,online ordering, and our customer advocate

team are all at your fingertips. Scan the QR code or visit 
mydorian.com, search for your school, and click on the green Order 
button or yellow Help button associated with your picture day. 

You can order online now and for up to four (4) days after picture day. 

Here are some helpful tips to make picture day great! 



 
SPOOKY
OOKY

Join us for o

Time: 3pm – 6pm
Free entry and free games

You're invited to a fun-filled
family event!

ur annual

October 11

Entry wil l  be near the big parking lot .  
Anyone under 18 must be accompanied by

an adult.  

HOT DOGS,  PIZZA,  COTTON
CANDY, SNOW CONES,  POPCORN,

MUSIC,  GIFT BASKETS,  GRADE
LEVEL FUNDRAISING AND MORE



We need your help to make our annual
Ooky Spooky Fall Festival a success! 

We’re asking for candy donations so every
carnival game can give out free treats to

our guests. 

Donations can be dropped off at the front
office at anytime. 

Thank you for supporting our students
and helping us create a fun, memorable

event for our school and community! 

Candy Donations
Needed

 Dear Olivehurst Elementary Families,



MJUSD 
Dental Office 

TheHappy Toothmobile is a mobile
dental office offering full service
dentistry to Yuba County Children! 
Through the joint effortsof Marysville
Joint Unified School District, Peach Tree
Health, & First 5 Yuba, screenings,
cleanings, sealants and restorative treat-
ments are available at various school sites
in Yuba County! 

 
Children don’t have to attend the host school to be seen at the Toothmobile! 

For appointments & Information call

(1905 Ahern St, Marysville)
 

(6180 Dunning Ave, Marysville)

(841 Cedar Ln, Olivehurst)

530-788-3578 
Happy Toothmobile Schedule – 2025 

 

Kynoch School
May 2nd – July 21st

 

Linda School
August 4th – September 4th

 

JohnsonParkSchool(  
September 5th – September 18

 

Cedar Lane School
September 19th – October 30th

 

OlivehurstSchool  

October 31st – December 18th
 

CovillaudSchool(628 F St, Marysville) 
December 19th – January 30th

 

* Dental Pop-Up Events * 
Loma Rica School 
October 2025 

Yuba Feather School 
November 2025
Call for details! 

Dental Services offered
at Marysville High School
the 2nd Friday of every

month!!
Call for details! 

 

th 
4364 Lever Ave,Olivehurst)

(1778McGowanPkwy,Olivehurst) 







It is such a pleasure being part of the Olivehurst
Elementary School community!  Please be a part of our
school community by sending your child to school every
day on time. Building a strong foundation of learning
starts with consistent attendance. Remember that
every day counts. I ask for your support in helping

your child get into class on time and be in school and
learning to reach his or her full potential. Together we
can ensure our students are present and ready to learn

every day. 

Rebekah Edlefsen
(530) 741-6191 ex. 5802 

AttendanceAttendanceAttendance



COUNSELING NEWSLETTER
 

MONTHLY FOCUS
UPCOMING

EVENTS

HAPPY KIDS TIP
 

REMINDERS
 

This month, we’re focusing on
building the habits that lead
to success in school. Students
are learning about having a
growth mindset, the
importance of reading
everyday, time management,
setting goals, and giving their
best effort in the classroom.
Together, we’ll work on
strategies that help every
student feel confident,
prepared, and successful this
school year. 

Reading with your child is one of the
most valuable things you can do to
support their learning and growth. It
helps build their vocabulary,
improve comprehension, and spark
their imagination. Sharing a book
together also creates a special
bonding time and shows your child
that reading is fun and important.
Even just 15 minutes a day can
make a big difference in their
academic success and love of
learning!

Setting Behavioral
Expectations Lessons
Tame your Anger
Flames Lesson
Practicing Coping Skills

Please sign and return the
parent counseling consent
form back to class. Thank
you!

Mrs. Junie Rafiq 

OCTOBER 2025

530-741-6191 ext. 5806 jrafiq@mjusd.k12.ca.us



Last month we had a wonderful turnout for our

Food Distribution!  Thank you to all the families

who came by, it ran smoothly.  It was great to

see our community coming together.  Be on the

lookout for our next distribution, we hope to see

you there!

 
Olivehurst

Community Site Corner
 

Information

October 2025

Please read with your child 20 minutes 

a day! 


